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A NW regional nonprofit 
developing inquiry based 
curricula for grades 6-12 
on biofuel development.

www.facingthefuture.org

Promotes biofuel literacy 
to K-12 students, Grad 
students, and teaching 
professionals. 

uidaho.edu/cnr/moss

A year long course for UI 
and WSU students 
providing supply chain 
analysis for an emerging 
wood products to 
biofuels industry.
idexstudio.org

Summer research 
experience for under-
graduates aimed at 
giving them hands on 
skills in biofuels and 
bio-products research.
nararenewables.org/ed

Engages high school 
students to create 
solutions for a develop-
ing biofuel industry.

www.imagine.wsu.edu

This tribal university 
provides research 
opportunities tied to 
biofuels and bio-prod-
ucts from woody 
biomass.
www.skc.edu

Offers undergraduate 
degrees in renewable 
energy with science and 
policy tracks.
 

www.huxley.wwu.edu

nararenewables.org

MOSS: McCall Outdoor Science School           IDX: Integrated Design Experience          SURE: Summer Undergraduate Research


